giving details of the speaker and the subject. We are also endeavouring to
make our website more dynamic.

During the year Albert Stanton stood down from the Committee and I
would like to thank him for all the work that he has carried out and
supporting not just me, but several previous Chairmen. His knowledge and
influence is a loss to all of us.

However the year was overshadowed by the loss of our Vice Chairman
Tony Loader in December and recently the resignation of his wife Val
from the committee. Along with others, both were responsible for where
we are today and their work on the Oral Project and others will ensure
their legacy lives on. We wish Val the very best in her future home.

Finally, I must thank the committee for their timeless support, each one of
whom ensures all aspects of the Society run smoothly, especially on the
open evenings.

Also, a big thank you to all our members who support the Heritage
Society, even to the extent of kitchen duties when we cannot manage
ourselves. Thank you to Elizabeth, Tessa,Jean and Bettyne.

Please remember, without your support, there will not be a Heritage
Society. So please keep coming. Your support and suggestions are always
welcome.

Thank you.
Peter Alexander.

Chairman,
Cogenhoe & Whiston Heritage Society.



